Department of Family Services

Refer to: P Coyne, Manager, John Oxley Youth Centre
Date: 15 December 1989
Tor R Matchett, A/Director-General, Department of Family Services
Copies 10
Subject: The Investigation of Complaints by Certain Members of Staff

at John Oxley Youth Centre

In September and October of 1989, a number of staff at John Oxley Youth
Centre apparently wrote positive letters to senior members of staff
relating to my style of management and my performance as Manager at
John Oxley Youth Centre.

T spoke with Barbara Flynn, Manager, Court Services, on 15 December
1989. She indicated to me that these letters of support had not been
tabled at the inquiry and that there was no intention to call any.
senior members of staff who had received those letters.,

I requesi that consideration be given to tabling those supportive
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